Internal memo from Walter O’Malley

Ve

File Memorandum re Brooklyn Stadium

September 10, 1957.

¥r. Mylod's Brooklyn Sports Center Authority proposal is to come up for
conslderation before the Bosrd of Estimate on September 18th. WMr. Myled and I
are concerned about a letter that Commissioner Robert Moses wrote to Peter
Cerpbell Brown dated I believe August 28, 1957, in which Commissioner Moses
kills the Atlantic & Flatbush Avenue site and persists in making a plsy for
the Flushing Mesdow site in Cueens. This is & further bit of sabotage which
together with the recent cuotes of Abe Stark, City Couneil President, indicates
thet there is no sincere administration desire to work out a solution here
in Brooklym.

Walter F. 0'Valley.
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